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Proposed regulations: Centralized partnership audit regime

The U.S. Treasury Department and IRS late this afternoon released for publication in
the Federal Register proposed regulations (REG-136118-15) regarding
implementation of the centralized partnership audit regime that, in general, assesses
and collects tax at the partnership level.

The proposed regulations—while not yet released by the Federal Register—provide
rules for partnerships subject to the new regime, including:

e Procedures for electing out of the centralized partnership audit regime

e Procedures for filing administrative adjustment requests

e Rules for determining amounts owed by the partnership or its partners
attributable to adjustments that arise out of an examination of a partnership

The proposed regulations address the scope of the centralized partnership audit
regime and provide definitions and special rules that govern its application, including
the designation of a partnership representative.

The purpose of this release simply is to provide text of the 277-page proposed
regulations.

Effective date, public hearing

The proposed regulations would affect partnerships for tax years beginning after
December 31, 2017 and any partnerships that elect application of the centralized
partnership audit regime for tax years beginning after November 2, 2015, and before
January 1, 2018.

Apparently there is a public hearing scheduled for May 10, 2017, and the release will
withdraw a notice of proposed rulemaking from February 2009 regarding the
conversion of partnership items related to listed transactions.
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KPMG observation

The IRS had posted a version of the proposed regulations on its website, but
subsequently removed that version of the regulations. Publication of the proposed
regulations in the Federal Register was still pending as of January 20, 2017.

The information contained in TaxNewsFlash is not intended to be "written advice concerning one or more Federal tax matters"
subject to the requirements of section 10.37(a)(2) of Treasury Department Circular 230, as the content of this document is issued
for general informational purposes only, is intended to enhance the reader’s knowledge on the matters addressed therein, and is
not intended to be applied to any specific reader’s particular set of facts. Although we endeavor to provide accurate and timely
information, there can be no guarantee that such information is accurate as of the date it is received or that it will continue to be
accurate in the future. Applicability of the information to specific situations should be determined through consultation with your
tax adviser.

KPMG International is a Swiss cooperative that serves as a coordinating entity for a network of independent member firms.
KPMG International provides no audit or other client services. Such services are provided solely by member firms in their
respective geographic areas. KPMG International and its member firms are legally distinct and separate entities. They are not
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